
 

 

 

 

On Sunday 13th February at an Extraordinary 

General Meeting, members of Cherry Street 

Sports Club gave unanimous approval to 

proceed with the Amalgamation of Club 

Lennox. The next step will be to procure a long 

term lease from Ballina Shire Council, and then 

to forward the application for Amalgamation on 

to the Office of Liquor and Gaming for 

approval. 

This will see our company extend its Profit for 

Purpose business model into the local 

community of Lennox Head when we finally 

include Club Lennox into the Ballina Bowling 

and Recreation Club business name. Cherry 

Street Sports are hopeful that this process will 

be finalised by the end of this financial year. 

 


